
 

Reception Newsletter 
                      Friday 18th October 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In Literacy this week, we have been recapping the sounds s, a, t, p, I, n, m, d, g, o, c, k and 
learnt our new sounds ck, e, u and r. We have been practising putting these sounds together to 
blend words e.g., sat, pin, tap etc. Please encourage your child to continue to practise instantly 
recognising these sounds which can be found in their blue sound book. We have been learning 
how to form the letters which can be found on your child’s handwriting sheets. Each week, two 
new sounds will be added inside for them to practise forming the letters at home. 
 
In Maths this week, we have been comparing and ordering objects by their mass and used the 
mathematical vocabulary ‘heavy’ and ‘light.’ The children practised using the objects to compare 
their weights on the balance scales and found out that the heavier objects are lower on the 
balance scales and the lighter objects are higher. We found out that when objects have the 
same mass, the scales are balanced. Next week we will be comparing and ordering objects by 
their capacity. 
 
In our topic work this week, we have been learning about the season of Autumn and enjoyed 
looking for signs of Autumn and what this means. We enjoyed exploring Autumn on our walk 
around the school grounds and explored with clay as we made our own clay hedgehogs. Next 
week we will be learning about hibernating animals and their habitats. 
 
Please click on the link below to share this week’s autumn song with your child. 
autumn song 
 
 
This week’s    ‘Talking Topic’     is: I can tell you about the changes taking place in autumn. 
 
 
Following on from our enquiry learning, this week’s word of the week is: autumnal 
 
Our class reader this week is: Sharing a Shell 

 
 
Here are the key words below that we have been exploring with the children this week during 
our class reader sessions. 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=19oeTiz4fZc


On Thursday 24th October during the afternoon the children in Reception will be having their own 
little Halloween party. We will enjoy some party games, dancing, singing and will be sharing a 
special Halloween story. The children will wear their uniform as normal and leave school on this 
day at their usual time so please pick up as normal. 
 
If you do have any concerns or questions, do not hesitate to write them in your child’s orange 
home/school book. As a school, we respond to all questions and concerns immediately.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Molloy, Miss Vine and Mrs Rothwell 


